Year 2 Newsletter — 315t March 2023

Dear Parents,

Thank you for all of the lovely home projects that were brought in. The children enjoyed sharing
them with each other and we were very impressed to see how they have applied their learning.

Our visit to London Zoo has been confirmed for the 18" May and the cost will be about £20. | am
just waiting for final figures from London Zoo and once | have those, we will be sending out a letter.
Please be advised that we expect to arrive back to school slightly later that day. Again, | will
confirm exact details next term but we are looking to arrive back between 4pm and 4.30pm. We will
be asking for two parent volunteers from St Francis and three from St Anne’s class. If you are able
to help, then please email the school office or speak to your class teacher. If we are lucky to have
many volunteers, we will have to draw names from a hat!

The children have taken home some homework for the holiday. This is of course optional and we
have provided answers so that they can mark the work themselves (with adult support).

We would like all children read as much as they can over the holiday. We have promised them a
sticker for every book they read — they do have to prove they have read the books by writing a list of
titles and authors. Mrs Lee would also like to remind parents about the read-a-thon and that any
further sponsorship money would be most appreciated.

We would like to wish you all a very safe, happy and restful Easter holiday and we look forward to
seeing the children back for the summer term.

The Year 2 Team

Next term’s big question is:

Why would a Bog Baby not make a good pet?

Our learning will be based on the story, “The Bog Baby’ by Jeanne Willis and
Gwen Millard.

Key Dates
Thursday 18" May — London Zoo trip.




